

Host Club Recommendation

Signature of the YE Officer/Team member

31.8.2025

Dear Youth Exchange Officer,

Every year the Rotary Multidistrict Youth Exchange of Finland/Estonia offers tours to the inbound students staying in Finland/Estonia. The students pay the tours themselves. These tours can become pleasant experiences only if the participating students behave according to good manners and obey the Rotary YE rules. Host clubs know best their students. The tour organizers want to know, if the host club believes that its student can behave according to these requirements.

Rotary Multidistrict YE has decided that the organizers can accept a student to the tour only if he/she gets a positive recommendation from the host club. We therefore ask the host club to complete this Recommendation Form on its inbound student.

This year the Lapland Tour will take place in 24. – 29.11.2025. <u>If your inbound student is going to participate this tour, please complete this form and email it to the tour leader annekuusio@outlook.com</u>.

We ask you as YEO (not student) to fill-in and email this recommendation no later than 24.10.2025.

The Multidistrict Organ	ization thanks you for your cooperation:
Name of the IB student:	
Rotary Club:	
YE Officer's name	
The YE Team of our Club has examined the student's behavior in the host family, in the school and free time.	
<u>The team recommends</u> the inbound student's participation to the Lapland Tour	
The team does not recommend participation, because:	
On the behalf of the YE Team	
2025	